
 

 

LEGAL NOTICE OF QUASI-JUDICIAL PUBLIC HEARING 

TOWN OF LAKE PARK, FLORIDA 
 

 

PLANNING AND ZONING BOARD MEETING 
 

RESCHEDULED MEETING DATE 
 

Please be advised that the Planning and Zoning Board will conduct a Quasi-Judicial Public Hearing on 

Monday, June 3 THURSDAY, JUNE 13, 2024 at 6:30 p.m., or as soon thereafter as can be heard, 

in the Town Hall Commission Chambers, located at 535 Park Avenue, Lake Park, Florida, to consider a 

variance application for 211 Park Avenue for a 2-foot side yard setback reduction (from a required 4 feet) 

for a driveway installation (Town Code Section 78-144(b)(1)a.).  The application is being brought 

forward by the property owner, Thomas G. Holland III. Records related to these items may be inspected 

at the Community Development Department located at Town Hall, 535 Park Avenue, Lake Park, FL 

33403.  

 

If a person decides to appeal any decision made by the Planning and Zoning Board with respect to any 

hearing, they will need a record of the proceedings and for such purpose may need to ensure that a 

verbatim record of the proceedings is made, which record includes the testimony and evidence upon 

which the appeal is to be based.  For additional information, please contact Vivian Mendez, Town Clerk 

at 561-881-3311. 

 

Town Clerk:  Vivian Mendez 

PUB:     The Palm Beach Post – Tuesday, May 28, 2024 
 


